
Friday September 11th 2020 

Dear Parents 

We have enjoyed a wonderful week at Laleham 

Lea along with the welcome return of PE        

lessons, Music , Drama and Peri-Music Lessons. 

Students have adapted really well to our Covid  

safety measures including staggered drop offs, 

pick ups, breaks and lunch times as well as        

distancing throughout the school. 

Sadly our Curriculum evening was unable to go 

ahead as usual this week. Teachers will be   

sending out Curriculum packs next week with 

the opportunity for Parents to ask questions 

and consult on the RSE Curriculum. 

We are busy preparing for or Open Week which 

starts on September 21st. This will take place 

on an appointment only system with extra 

Covid-19 safety measures in place. Please do let 

your friends and family know; they will be          

assured of a warm Laleham Lea Welcome. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and hopefully 

time to enjoy the sunshine. 

Ms K Barry   

Head teacher 

Spiritual reflection 

As always at Laleham Lea we ‘ Spera in Deo’ 

This is our school. 

Let peace live here, 

May love live here, 

Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 

Love of life, 

Love of God. 

Let us remember, that as many hands build a house, many hearts make a school. 

Amen 



Nursery News  

Ms Hogsden 

We have welcomed lots of new Students to Nursery over the 

last two weeks and they have all had a lovely time getting to 

know their new friends. 

This week Nursery have been 

using a variety of materials to 

do sticking activities and         

recreate their own house using different shapes.          

The children were encouraged to use different                   

mathematical language to describe what 2D shapes were 

used and what the shapes resembled.  

As an extension to this activity they also used construction 

materials to create a 3D effect of their house, along with     

using ‘small world’ people.  

 We are experiencing a large demand for Second Hand uniform at the moment 

and our stocks are running low, especially blazers, summer dresses  and  smaller 

sized school jumpers. 

If you do have any, good quality uniform items that no longer fit, please could 

you drop them off at the school office. 

Whilst we cannot currently hold a uniform sale due to Covid restrictions, the 

School Office can help with any requests for specific items. 

Many thanks in advance for your help. 



Monday 14th Sept 
2020 

  

Booster 

11+ Booster 

Creative Colouring 

Year 1-2 

Juniors 

Reception 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday 15th Sept 
2020 

Accelerated Maths 

Reading Club 

 

Yr.5 

Yr.2 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

Weds 16th Sept 2020 PE for Juniors—come to school in PE 
Kit 

  

Thursday Sept 17th 
2020 

STEM 

Reading 

Creativity Club 

PE Years 1 &2 to come to school in 
PE Kit on Thursdays 

Yr.6 

Yr.1 

Yr.4 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday Sept 18th 2020    

School Calendar W/C September 14th 2020 


